Coggitlam

Notice of Intent to Award a Contract for

Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS) Maintenance Services

City of Coquitlam
NOI No. 25-047

Notice is hereby given by the City of Coquitlam (“City”) of its intent to contract with Eaton
Industries (Canada) Company for a three year (3) period commencing May 20, 2025 for the
following service: Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS) Maintenance Services

The City of Coquitlam has chosen not to call for vendor proposals for the following reason:
1. Eaton Industries (Canada) Company is the only authorized provider of service and
support on Eaton UPS products.

The total anticipated value with Eaton Industries (Canada) Company over the term of this
agreement is $119,439.00.

As Eaton does not train, certify, or support independent third-party service providers for
the delivery or servicing of Eaton UPS and power quality products, the City is unable to
accept any rationale that deviates from this policy.

Send questions or concerns to: bid@coquitlam.ca
Attention: Manager Procurement

on or before 2:00 pm PST on

April 30, 2025

Issue Date: April 9, 2025
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